
CONSENT 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
 
 

DATE:   August 2, 2019 
 

TO:   BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
 

THROUGH:  Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
   Kristin Daniels, Director, Office of Management and Budget 
   
FROM:   Jennifer Hyde, Purchasing Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Authorization to Resolicit Concession Services at County Recreation Facilities 

 
BACKGROUND: 
On April 2, 2019, the Board approved the selection committee’s acceptance of the single proposal 
received in response to RFP 2019015 for concession services at recreation facilities and authorized 
negotiations with Treasure Coast Concessions. 
 
ANALYSIS: 
After negotiations, staff and the vendor have failed to reach mutually agreeable terms, and staff 
has determined it to be in the County’s best interest to terminate negotiations and resolicit 
proposals. 
 
FUNDING:  
No funding is required to readvertise for concession services. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the Board authorize staff to terminate negotiations with Treasure Coast 
Concessions and issue a new request for proposals for concession services at County recreation 
facilities.  
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